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100 Saint Anselm Drive, Manchester, New Hampshire 031021310

W 7 // 7 (603) 641-7000

July 12, 1996

Harold Weishera
+ wa rwaa Mwoeiver Road

Frederick, MD 21702
Dear Harold:

It was good to hear your voice. Glad you are home and feeling better.

I am sending along the hours for Jamie Smith who has been working on the LaFontaines book. She gave
me the first few chapters yesterday, and I gave her the rest of the book which she will work on in the next
week or two and, I believe, will complete. I will give her the Prouty book when she is done with this one.

I believe that all the information that Lil needs is on the attached time sheet which she gave to me. (As
you can see, she has one of these fancy new color printers.) She is a friend of a friend of Ethan Stumpo,
my student who is also working on the typing. I met her for the first time yesterday and was impressed
with her work. She seems to know how to use the computer equipment she has. And she seems to be
conscientious.

I will be in touch soon, when I get my travel plans worked out.
Take care.

Sincerely,

Dennis
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